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Mark Rankin Chairs Seminar on Federal
Sentencing Guidelines

3.2.12
 

Mark P. Rankin, a partner in Shutts & Bowen’s Tampa office, is Chair of the upcoming National
Seminar on the Federal Sentencing Guidelines.  This seminar is sponsored by The Tampa Bay
Chapter of the Federal Bar Association, the National Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers and
the Criminal Justice Section of the American Bar Association.   The seminar is being held at The
Renaissance Vinoy Resort in St. Petersburg, Florida, from May 23 – May 25, 2012.  Hundreds of
attorneys from around the  State of Florida are expected to attend this 21st Annual Seminar.  For
additional information contact MRankin@shutts.com 
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2012 Guidelines Seminar Brochure
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